
Outdoor Classroom Meeting 

Background: 

Major improvements have been happening in the Outdoor Classroom, and Superintendent 
Bergman would like to host the April or May meeting there. 

We would like to decide the month as soon as possible so we can properly post in advance of the 
location change. 

Recommendation: 

I recommend the board discuss having the Outdoor Classroom meeting in April or May. 


